
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28th February 2024  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Reception – Year 6  

(Nursery have open days on different dates) 

Parents’ Evenings: Mon 18th March 2024 – Fri 22nd March 2024 

 Face-to-Face Appointment Booking  

(Teachers specify which days they are available online) 

Our online appointment booking system allows you to choose your own appointment 

times with teachers during their designated days and times and you will receive an 

email confirming your appointments.  

Appointments are live from 9am, 6th March 2024 and may be booked until 15th  

March at 5pm.  

Please visit https://centralnpt.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments. You can 

log in with the following information: 

Child’s First Name: «Forename» 

Child’s Surname:  «Surname» 

Date of Birth:      «Information» 

Please chat to your child’s teacher, if you need any help. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Hopkins 

 

Headteacher 

Ysgol gynradd CENTRAL Primary School 
Main Office 

Theodore Road 
Port Talbot 
SA13 1SP 

Tel/fax: (01639) 882866 / 882898 
 

Email: centralprimary@npt.school 
Website: https://centralprimary.j2bloggy.com 

: @Central_Primary 
 

Head Teacher: Mrs Samantha Hopkins B.Ed.(Hons) NPQH  
Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Jess James 

 

https://centralnpt.schoolcloud.co.uk/

